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BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS - BTPS is Thankful — NEWS RELEASE
— Thursday, October 6, 2022

This has been such a great start to the year for us. | want to thank all our BTPS students, staff,
and families for making the start of the school year great! All of you have done a great job of
supporting our schools. This was evident by all the staff, family and community support with so
many back to school activities taking place in the past month.

Recapping a busy month, we are thankful to our staff and school community members who give
up their time for our students. September brings football, cross country, student leadership
councils, volleyball, band orientations, golf, Terry Fox runs, book fairs, and the National Day for
Truth and Reconciliation. There is so much learning going on all around us, and these events
and opportunities take many volunteers who are very much appreciated.

Over the fall, BTPS sport teams participated in provincial championships. Students from
Wainwright High School and Kitscoty Junior/Senior High represented Buffalo Trail Public
Schools in provincial golf championships. It is an honor to participate at this level of
competition and we congratulate our athletes as well as thank our coaches.

This Thanksgiving, we’re taking a moment to thank you for your continued support of our
division and for helping us grow. We're looking forward to the holiday weekend, but we also
hope you are too!
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